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Description
It is widely agreed that more money needs to be given to low

and middle-income countries to improve nutrition and this
money needs to go beyond grants from private foundations and
development agencies. This includes so-called novel approaches
to financing, like impact investing (investing with the intention
of having a positive social impact). While support for nutrition
requires a business case that could result in profit for a company
thereby fostering the positive returns that investors require
impact investing can't replace the much-needed public funding
that is required supporting direct nutrition interventions. This
incorporates some food-based approaches, as most families buy
food from revenue driven organizations and business
visionaries. If it were to make food more affordable, accessible,
or desirable, investment in companies that produce nutritious
foods for local markets could be profitable and could contribute
to better diet quality. In this Perspective, we talk about these
novel financing strategies and their potential to support healthy
food. We note that this would necessitate a straightforward,
evidence-based method for screening nutritious foods for
investment potential and we describe our experience making
this operational through a novel nutrition impact investment
mechanism. We conclude by highlighting any remaining gaps in
our investigation of the potential of impact investment in
nutrition, the things that the nutrition community can do to help
fill those gaps and the risk of such approaches being
implemented in ways that do not result in positive social impact
for nutrition.

Nutritional Status of Children
Great maternal/parental figure sustenance information

shields the youngster from occasions that lead to low weight-for-
age z-score and low level for-age z-score. In cocoa-growing
regions, indicators of healthy nutrition for children have
traditionally been low. The purpose of this paper was to
investigate the connection between maternal nutrition practices
and the nutritional status of children aged 6 to 59 months; a
major cocoa-growing region. A cross-sectional review
configuration was utilized to evaluate sustenance information,
nourishing acts of moms and dietary sufficiency and healthful
status of their kids utilizing 24-hour dietary review and
anthropometric measures. A sum of 226 guardian kid matches
was selected for the review. The caregivers and mothers' level of

nutritional knowledge was average (61.5%). Within one hour of
giving birth, the majority of caregivers (92.3%) began
breastfeeding. A sum of 66% of moms rehearsed selective
breastfeeding. In 83.6% of cases, complementary feeding was
started at 6 months. The predominance of underweight,
squandering and hindering was 8.29%, 10.23% and 16.74%
individually. Although the risk of wasting decreased with
increasing nutritional knowledge of caregivers there was no
significant correlation between mother/caregiver nutrition
knowledge and child malnutrition status. Despite the fact that
wasting decreased with increasing nutritional knowledge, there
was no correlation between maternal nutrition knowledge and
children's nutritional status. The study's child malnutrition
prevalence was significantly lower than the national average.
Children whose mothers or caregivers were farmers had
significantly more underweight children, so appropriate
nutrition education with an emphasis on infant and young child
feeding practices should be promoted during antennal care and
child welfare clinic services in these communities. Because
children born to adolescent mothers are more likely to be
malnourished, family planning services that are geared
specifically toward adolescent girls should be implemented to
reduce the number of teenage pregnancies. From conception to
the baby's second birthday, the first 1,000 days of life are crucial
for development. This period offers the reason for establishing
starting points for good wellbeing, development and
neurological turn of events. Sadly, this crucial window of
opportunity is minimized, particularly in low- and middle-income
nations, which bear the greatest burden of child malnutrition
and its associated high morbidity and mortality rates. The
discoveries showed that a youngster's healthful status will
improve fundamentally assuming the mothers/guardian's
information, demeanor and practices gotten to the next level.

Nutrition Knowledge and Health-Seeking
Behaviors

A paradigm shift in maternal nutrition knowledge and health-
seeking behaviors has occurred in order to combat malnutrition
in children under the age of five. When mothers, who are
responsible for providing the majority of their care, improve
their nutritional practices and knowledge, the outcomes for
children are significantly improved. Different examinations
announced that guaranteeing guardians have great
comprehension of food varieties fitting for kids is essential in
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working on the wholesome states of youngsters. There is a
positive correlation between caregiver nutrition knowledge and
child nutrition outcomes, according to a number of Ghanaian
studies. In the Northern region, children between the ages of 6
and 36 months had a lower height-for-age z-score when mothers
had less knowledge of nutrition and had trouble practicing
appropriate complementary feeding, which led to lower height-
for-age z-scores. In a previous study, caregivers' nutritional
knowledge regarding optimal breastfeeding, when to introduce
complementary feeding and food selection, texture and
frequency of feeding during diarrhoea were documented in the
Volta region. Results demonstrated that the nourishing
information on moms essentially affected a youngster's
healthful status. One more review did in Accra, Ghana, to find
out youngster taking care of information and practices among
ladies who go to development checking and advancement
facility found that baby taking care of information on moms was
related decidedly with fitting taking care of practices. In a
precise survey led on food-related mediations among preschool
youngsters, a key variable was to decide factors that impact the

eating conduct of younger students. The study came to the
conclusion that caregivers' and mothers' nutritional knowledge
had a significant impact on children's eating habits. As a result,
caregivers and mothers played an important role in encouraging
or discouraging particular eating behaviors. Additionally, a lack
of maternal nutritional knowledge is the root cause of the high
prevalence of stunting in children aged 12 to 35 months,
according to epidemiological research. Generally, it has been
perceived that great maternal/parental figure nourishment
information safeguards the kid from occasions that lead to low
weight-for-age z-score and low level for-age z-score. The children
and adolescents was significantly correlated with maternal
nutrition knowledge of food ingredients, according to the study
on maternal and child nutrition outcomes in urban Kenya. The
same study found strong evidence that children's HAZ is related
to maternal knowledge and the health effects of not following
dietary recommendations. Cocoa-developing regions have
ordinarily been poor regardless of the critical commitments to
the economy of nations.
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